ADDENDUM NO. 3

DATE: August 21, 2017

TO: All Potential Proposersf

FROM: Julie Smith Maxweifl,, Procurement Specialist
SUBIJECT: Addendum No. 3 - Push to Talk Pilot Program
BIDS TO BE OPENED: August 29, 2017, at 11:00:00 a.m. Eastern Time

This addendum 1s being published to respond to a question asked by a potential proposer
regarding the above-referenced Request for Proposals. This addendum becomes a part of the
Contract Document and modifies the original specifications as noted.

Question 1: Based on the products/services being requested, if the NASPO contract proves to

provide the most advantageous pricing to the City and is in the best interest of the City; would
the City be willing to an amendment (to their existing NASPO contract) to incorporate the FTA
terms and conditions as required by the TSA?

Response: No.

END OF ADDENDUM NO. 3



